
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Redacted 

5/25/2010 8:37:57 AM 
'Cho, Theresa' (theresa.eho@cpuc.ea.gov) 

Redacted 
Redacted ; Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 

Bee: 
Subject: FW: DCPP visit 5/27 

Theresa, 

As you are aware, the Diablo Canyon tour for Commissioner Grueneich and staff will 
commence at 9 a.m. this Thursday, May 27, at the PG&E Energy Education Center, 
located at 6588 Ontario Road in San Luis Obispo. 

Attached you will find important details about the tour as well as directions to our 
facility. Please read carefully and pay particular attention to our requirements for 
clothing and footwear. The tour goes through a major active industrial facility and 
visitors are required to dress accordingly - tennis shoes of any type, ballet style 
shoes, etc. will not be allowed on the tour. 

Due to gifting rules, we will not provide lunch to the group but have allotted time for a 
no host lunch at the on-site cafeteria. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. We look forward to 
seeing you on Thursday, May 27 at 9 a.m. 

Sincerely, 

Daren 

Redacted 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Regulatory Relations 
Redacted 

SB GT&S 0436694 
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